
 
Meeting Minutes 

01 September 2022 

 

I. Welcome 

Mark Cragun KD5FZL welcomed the attendees to the Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club (BARC) meeting at                      
approximately 7:00 p.m. on 1 September 2022 at Bartlesville Public Library, Meeting Room C, 600 S 
Johnstone Ave, Bartlesville, OK 74003.  

II. Monthly meeting minutes  

August club meeting minutes were shared by Michael Cragun – KI5HFM. A motion was made and seconded 
to accept the club January meeting minutes. Voting was affirmative with no opposing votes.  

III. Treasurer's report 

Glen Stockton – K5UP presented the treasurers report. A motion was made and seconded to accept the report. 
Voting was in the affirmative.  

IV. Old business 

a) MS 150 – BARC was contacted. Don sent an email asking for volunteers. 5 Volunteers have accepted. 
Contacted Tulsa Club, and they have agreed to help with the race.   

b) Discussed GPS Ride – an application for tracking the race 

V. New business 

a) VE Exams – Mark Cragun KD5FZL has found a location for a VE exam, The Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter-day Saints 1501 Swan Drive and scheduled 9:00 a.m. Saturday October 22nd, 2022 for an exam.  

b) Route 66 on the Air– Starts on the 10th  

VI. Meeting adjourned 

The business portion of the club meeting was adjourned approximately 7:25 p.m. 

VII. Presentation 

Don Poquette – KE9XB was not available to show a commercial version of Echo Link, which can do radio 
over IP.  

 

Minutes submitted by:  Mark – KD5FZL  


